
TOWN OF SHEFFIELD 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

SELECTMEN’S MEETING ROOM  
APRIL 28, 2008  

6:30 PM 
 
Board Members Present:  Julie M. Hannum, Chairman 
    James T. Collingwood 

David D. Macy 
          

Others Present:          Joseph A. Kellogg, Town Administrator 
          
Chairman Hannum called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  
 
Discussion was held regarding complaints received by the Board regarding junk and junk 
vehicles at Pete’s Sales and Service on South Main Street.  Administrator Kellogg noted 
that a recent site visit showed progress had been made in cleaning up the property, 
however two large street sweepers remained, prompting further complaints from the 
neighbor.  When advised that these vehicles needed to be removed since they were 
unregistered, owner Pete Batacchi told Administrator Kellogg that he was trading them in 
on a new sweeper that would not be ready until July.  In the meantime, he would use his 
repair plates to assure they were “registered” and therefore not in violation of the Town 
bylaw.   Selectmen Macy moved to send a letter to Pete Batacchi thanking him for his 
clean up work to date, but advising that if the sweepers were not removed by the end of 
July, the Town would take further action.  The motion was seconded by Selectmen 
Collingwood and carried unanimously.   
 
Selectmen Macy moved to adjourn the meeting, The motion was seconded by Selectmen 
Collingwood and carried unanimously.   
 
Chairman Hannum adjourned the meeting at 6:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Joseph A. Kellogg 
Town Administrator       
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